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Cardiolipin and Beta-2 Glycoprotein 1 Antibody testing temporarily to be performed at ARUP 

Reference Laboratories 

 

Who is this message for: 
New York Presbyterian Hospital/Weill Cornell Medicine healthcare providers and clients  
 
What is this message about: 
Cardiolipin and Beta-2 Glycoprotein 1 Antibody testing will be temporarily routed to ARUP Laboratories 
while the central laboratory’s equipment undergoes emergency repairs. The testing methodology will 
remain the same (Enzyme-Linked Immunosorbent Assay). Reference ranges are comparable and may be 
found on the ARUP website. 
 

Test Name      ARUP Test Code   
Beta-2 Glycoprotein 1 Antibodies, IgG, IgM and IgA 2002569 
Cardiolipin Antibodies, IgG, IgM, and IgA  0051162 

 

What do we need from you? 
This is an informational communication, and no additional action is needed on your part.   
 
For any questions, please contact: 
Please direct any concerns regarding daily operations or resulting to Sandra Aranibar-Atristain, Program 
Director of the Central Laboratory at (212)746-2043 email: saa2074@nyp.org. You may also contact our 
Outreach Client Services Department at 212-746-0670.  

 

 


